
Re: Letter dated April 18, 1975 from Mr. P. II, Berry 
4330 Union Street, Burnaby 
Rcq111?st for Permission to Conduct a Church Parade 

Appearing on the Agenda for the April 28, 1975 meeting of Council is a request from 
Mr. P.H. Derry for permission to conduct a parade on May 4, 1975. Follouing is a 
report from the Municipal Engineer on this matter. 

_R~ECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT Mr. P.H. Berry be advised that his request for permission to 
use those streets as outlined in his correspondence for a parade 
on May 4, 1975 has been approved, subject to the condition that 
the sponsor ensures that an adult marshal will be assiened at 
every intersection along the designated route. 

HUNICIPAL MANAGER 

HUNICIP/u. ENGINEER 

* * * * * * * * * * 

IlUPJ-rADY HEIGHTS DISTRICT EOY SCOUTS AND GIRL GUIDES 
C!IURCH PARADE - SUNDAY, HAY 4, 1975 

With reference to the letter from Hr. P.H. Derry dated April 18, 1975 requesting 
permicsion to conduct the captioned parade, we l-10uld advise that pernission should 
be gr.:inted according to Section 23 of the Burnaby Strecto and Trnffic Eylm·1. Adequate 
m:irshalli.ng muot be provided along the parade route, pnying pnrticulnr nttcntion to 
intersections. 

The Diotrict Engineer's Office, Department of Highways ancl the R.C.!-!,P. Detachment 
both concurred with thio report when contacted by phone this dntc. 

TnJ.T pcrm:losion he r,rantcd to the npplicnnt to conduct the pnrnde, 
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